REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Karnes County is accepting proposals from qualified firms of certified public accountants, with extensive experience in the Auditing Services for governmental agencies, for financial audit services for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2018 with the option for year-to-year engagement.  Sealed proposals marked INDEPENDENT AUDIT SERVICES shall be submitted by 3:00 p.m., FRIDAY, May 25, 2018 to:
Lajuana S. Kasprzyk

Karnes County Auditor

200 E. Calvert Ave.


Karnes City, TX 78118
Requests for information regarding matters related to the FRP should be directed to:
Lajuana S. Kasprzyk

County Auditor

lkasprzyk@co.karnes.tx.us
830/780-2721

Proposals will be opened and publicly acknowledged Thursday, May 31, 2018 @ 9:30 am during a special meeting of Commissioners’ Court at 101 N. Panna Maria Ave., Karnes City, TX. 
Proposals submitted will be evaluated by the Auditor’s office, which will make a recommendation to the Commissioners’ Court for its consideration and selection during the regularly scheduled meeting of Commissioners’ Court Tuesday, June 8, 2018 at 101 N. Panna Maria Ave., 2nd floor, Karnes City, TX.  Commissioners’ Court reserves the right to accept/reject any and/or all proposals.  
